
FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
Washington, D.C. 20426 

June 5, 2014 

 

OFFICE OF ENERGY PROJECTS 

Project No. 13563-003—Alaska 

Sweetheart Lake Hydroelectric Project 

Juneau Hydropower, Inc.     

 

 

Duff Mitchell, Business Manager 

Juneau Hydropower, Inc.      

P.O. Box 22775 

Juneau, AK 99802 

 

Reference:  Acknowledgement of Application Filing 

 

Dear Mr. Mitchell: 

 

This letter acknowledges the filing of your license application on May 29, 2014. 

 

Within 5 days after you receive this letter, please send a complete copy of your 

application, with the filing date annotated, to:  State Director, Alaska State Office, Bureau 

of Land Management, Division of Alaska Lands (AK-963), 222 W. 7th Ave, Stop 13, 

Anchorage, AK 99513-750.  Also, please file a copy of your cover letter to the Bureau of 

Land Management with the Commission's Secretary to confirm that BLM has been sent a 

copy of your license application.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact John Matkowski, Project Coordinator, at 

(202) 502-8576. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Jennifer Hill, Chief 

Northwest Branch 

Division of Hydropower Licensing 

 

 

cc: Service List 

Public Files 


